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19th January 2024 
Dear Parent, 
 
The snow was fleeting but we still managed to enjoy it while it lasted. 

Y6 children represented Guilden Sutton at the athletics event at the Ellesmere Port Sports Village – they 
made us extremely PROUD! 

Thank you to Year 4 parents and grandparents who joined us for prayers on Thursday. The children gave 
us a clear message about living out our school motto of ‘Love and Justice for All’. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some Year 5 children will be holding a Bake Sale on Friday 26th January. Please see the attached poster 
for more information. 
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Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get 
up to on a typical school day? 
 

Cheshire West and Chester have once again ‘tweaked’ 2024 – 2025 holiday dates! Please see attached 

document, which is also on the school website, for all changes. Thank you for your continued 

understanding and patience. 

On Monday 22nd January, work on the new entrance will commence and is estimated to take three 

weeks. 

• Drop off and pick up arrangements will remain the same. 

• If you need to enter school between 9:10am – 4:30pm, please walk through the staff car park 

and ring the bell which will be on the fire doors leading into the school hall and wait until 

someone comes to open the door. 

• If your child attends a before school club, they will enter school via the little gate leading into 

Reception class’s outdoor area. 

• If your child attends an after school club, pick up will be from the hall doors via the staff car 

park. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 

Attendance continues to be a high priority. Our current attendance is 95.39%. Moving forward, we will 
keep you informed every half term if your child’s absence falls below 95%. Thank you in advance for 
taking the time to read the attached letter. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Sunday 21st January Messy Church 

 

Thursday 25th January Year 3 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Thursday 1st February Year 2 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 
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Friday 2nd February 
After drop off until 9:30am 

Call in Friday! 

Thursday 8th February Year 1 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Thursday 15th February Reception class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Friday 16th February Children break up 

Monday 26th February Children return to scchool 

Thursday 29th February Year 6 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 

Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 

the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Tuesday 5th March 
After drop off until 9:30am 

Call in Tuesday! 
 
 
 

Wednesday 6th March 
Thursday 7th March 

Parents’ Evenings - more information to follow. 
 
 

Thursday 14th March Year 5 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Thursday 21st March Year 4 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Wednesday 27th March Children break up 

 
Please see attached flyers for your information. 
 

 
Have a fantastic weekend, 
 
Theresa Rainford 
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